
 

August:   

 12-14th: Our staff team fall planning retreat. 

 14th-18th:  STINT briefing in Chicago.  Dan will 

be taking part in training the Cru missionaries 

going to Latin America. 

 20th-22nd:  Student Leadership training 

 Last week of August:  Students arrive, classes 

start, lots of evangelism happens, our first weekly 

meetings occur 

September: 

 First two weeks:  Lots of student org fairs at  the 

different schools throughout San Antonio.  These 

provide us lots of opportunities to connect with 

freshmen. 

 20th-21st:  Men’s/Women’s Overnight 

October: 

 11th-13th:  Fall Retreat 

She said, “I always knew about Jesus dying on the cross, but I 

never knew what it meant for me.” 

  I prayed for her and for her friend who was in one of the classes 

I was a TA (Teachers Assistant) for this summer.  This was just 

one of 600 such interactions as these students did a worldview 

survey.  What an experience!  Working with staff from around 

the world and being a part of their theological development was 

quite a privilege.  Then to see how the classes practically helped 

our staff share their faith with others was amazing.  We hope to 

be able to do this again in the future and be a part of sending staff 

who are better prepared, more theologically developed and more 

in love with Jesus.  Thanks for helping send us to  do this!   

(Right:  Dan TA’ing a systematic theology course.) 
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Destino staff at the CSU staff 

conference.  If you look closely you 

can see Dan’s brother standing next 

to him. 

Fall Semester is upon us!!!  And this means a lot of activity, many events, and freshmen who come to 

know Jesus and learn how to walk with Him.  Please keep the following dates and events in mind as you 

pray for us: 


